Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 7:46 PM

To: principal@yaraschool.net

Cc: management@yaraschool.net

Subject: A True Appreciation from the proud parents to Ms. Sapna teacher

Dear Principal madam,

This is parent of Sadhana Ramajayam(studied in 1st 'A').

I would like to take this opportunity to convey our sincere thanks to Ms. Sapna teacher for her wonderful service, humble nature and patience to listen us parents.

She is such a blessed teacher and thanks to Yaraschool to provide such great teacher to ward.

We hope to have such a great teacher in the current year for our kids.

Thanks @Regards, Ramajayam Mohan & Anupriya Ramajayam